
Rachel Carson Middle School
Rising Seventh Grade

CurriculumNight & Elective Open House
Thursday, January 16, 2025

(Snow date: Thursday, January 23)

Rachel Carson Middle School invites rising 7th-grade parents/guardians to learn
about our elective courses, core-subject curriculum, and other useful information

for your child’s middle school transition.
*You will begin by viewing our Rising 7thGrade Presentation on the main page of the RCMS website any time after
December 16th at https://carsonms.fcps.edu. This video presentation will give you an important overview of the

transition to middle school, course selection process, all core academic subject areas, AAP and Honors classes, as well as
our many elective options to help your student and you decide which classes will be best for them in the coming year.
Please view this informative video at your convenience, before attending our Curriculum Night Open House.

CurriculumNight Events
 

5:00-5:45pm Early Bird
Sessions

Meeting for parents interested in the following:
Special Education program (RCMS Library)

Family Liaison resources (A-112)
Multilingual Learners (B-127)

5:45-6:00pm
RCMS

Welcome
Principal Washington - Welcome & Introductions

*The music department will give a live performance in the
gymnasium!!!

6:00-7:15pm
Elective
Open
House

Elective Open House (Various Locations)
Have you ever wondered what goes on in the elective classes?

Parents, this is your opportunity to walk around our building at your
leisure to see the wide variety of classes and activities we offer at
Rachel Carson. Feel free to ask questions before you and your child

select electives for the next year.

https://carsonms.fcps.edu/

